
 

 

 
 

 

19 September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The Importance of Providing Reasons for Your Child’s Absence 

We are writing to remind you how important it is to inform the school whenever your child is absent. 

Without a reason, absences are recorded as ‘unauthorised,’ and we are required to report unauthorised 

absences to the local authority once they reach certain levels.  

We want to support families in ensuring regular attendance and are here to help with any challenges 

you may face. If your child has any unauthorised absences, they will be added to our attendance 

monitoring list. This allows us to track and identify patterns of absence and ensure that the necessary 

support is provided as early as possible. Our 'Support First' approach focuses on working with families 

to improve attendance and enhance both academic and personal outcomes for pupils. 

Please review the information on the reverse side regarding the changes to penalty notice fines. If you 
have any questions, please contact your child’s Head of House. We are here to support you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 

 
Mr J Till      Mr T Walker 
Headteacher      Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


